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Dear Prospective Year 12 Students and Parents, 
 
We are delighted that you are considering DCIS for your post 16 studies this Open Evening forms part of a series of 
events and opportunities this year designed to help you plan for your future studies. This pack of information 
contains the following: 
 

 Sixth Form Handbook 
 Sixth Form Application Form including the Option Blocks for the 2020-2022 cohort 
 Scholarship information 

 
Please note that all students must submit an Application Form to join the Sixth Form, all applications should be 
submitted to the Admissions Director, Zoe Hancock, by 28th February (Zoe.Hancock@dovercourt.edu.sg). 
Applications will be reviewed by the IB Coordinator and offers sent out by 31st March at the very latest. 
 
Should you wish to apply for the Scholarship then additional information is required, all of this detail is contained 
in the scholarship information letter enclosed. The closing date for applications is 28th February 2020. 
 
The timelines for the application process are: 
 

October 10th 2019 Sixth Form open evening 
November 1st 2019 Scholarship applications open 
November 1st 2019 Sixth Form applications open 
February 28th 2020 Closing date for scholarship applications 
February 28th 2020 Closing date for sixth form applications 
March 15th 2020 Scholarship candidates notified 

 
Offers of places for the IB will be sent out across the year following receipt of applications, final offers will be sent 
by 31st March. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the application process, the IBDP or the scholarship please contact 
myself or your Admissions Officer in the first instance. We will then be able to connect you to the right person to 
assist you. 
 
 
Zoe Hancock 
Director of Admissions and Marketing 


